
If you have purchased AML-branded electrical or electronic products in the UK on and after August 13,

2005, and are intending to discard these products at the end of their useful life, please do not dispose of

them with your other household or municipal waste. AML has labelled its electronic products with the

WEEE label (crossed out wheelie bin) to alert our customers that products bearing this label should not be

disposed of in a landfill or with municipal or household waste. Instead, please be aware that AML is

providing a goods return and treatment facility available to you for recycling these products. AML will take

back the labelled electrical product and its associated cables.

When AML-branded EEE sold into the European Union on and after August 13, 2005 has reached the end

of its useful life, AML’s European distributors will make provision for treatment of such WEEE using

authorised approved treatment facilities.

To help in the proper handling of electronic products at the end of their useful life, AML requests you return

those products using the instructions provided here, so that the products can be delivered, or collected,

dismantled for reuse and recycling, and properly treated. To return these products to AML, please phone 

+44 (0)1903 884141.

Note: Only authorised WEEE returns will be accepted. You will be requested to ensure the items are

sufficiently packaged – correctly labelled and limited in overall weight, before delivery or collection will be

accepted. If you are unable to deliver the EEE to our facility or have no shipping facilities of your own, AML

can provide a competitively-priced collection.
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